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September 15, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Glenn Ushio, President 
Tomco Corp. 
1007 Makepono Street 
Honolulu, Hi 96819 
Via Email: tomcorp@hawaiiantel.net 
 
Dear Mr. Ushio: 

Award of Contract 
Phase 2-Construction for Building 19 Interior and Exterior Site 

Improvements, Kalaeloa, State of Hawaii, Department of Defense, Hawaii 
Army National Guard, Job No. CA-1514-C 

 
We are pleased to inform you that your company has been awarded the contract 
for the above project in the amount of $2,597,048.00 (Lump sum bid plus 
Deductive Alternates A - C and Deductive Alternate 1 - Entry Canopy), subject to 
the availability of funds. Please provide this office with copies of yours and sub-
contractor’s licenses and their total percentage of work for project within ten (10) 
working days from the date of this letter to Alexsis Allen at 
theasius.a.allen@hawaii.gov. 
 
Please be advised that this letter is not an official notice to proceed with the work.  
You will be contacted by the Project Manager to arrange for a pre-construction 
meeting.   

 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Shao Yu L. Lee, R.A. 
Captain, Hawaii National Guard 
Chief Engineering Officer 
 


